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October 2, 2020 
 
 
TO:  Mayor Carbone and Members of City Council 
FROM:  Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission 
RE:  Re-appointment for Inland Wetland & Watercourse Commission 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members, 
 
There are currently four seats on the Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission with terms that expired on 
September 4, 2020.    

John Bate, Jr., Jane Bakker and Tomasz Kalinowski have all asked to be reappointed for another term.  All of 
these Commissioners are dedicated valuable members of the Commission and I look forward to working with 
them for another term.  
 
Another member, Jonathan Andrews, has not yet replied to requests for reappointment, so that slot on the 
commission is vacant at present.  
 
Tonight we are asking the City Council to reappoint John Bate, Jr., Jane Bakker and Tomasz Kalinowski for 
another term so we can continue to maintain a full quorum for future meetings.   
 
We will continue to reach out to residents to fill the two open seats on the commission. 
 
We appreciate your continued support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Torrington’s Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

10/02/2020 11:18 AM 

RECEIVED FOR RECORD 
TORRINGTON TOWN CLERK 


